
From: Winnie Xue 
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:12 PM 
To: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Linda Asikis 
<linda.asikis@richmondhill.ca>; Doris Cheng <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks 
Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Opposing Sabella Ridge Estates Development on 10684 and 10692 Yonge 
Street (City Files D01-20004 & D02-20010) 

Dear David and all city members, 

I am writing to express our great concerns about the new apartment building proposal 
by Sabella Ridge Estates (File Numbers D01-20004 and D02-20010). I and my family 
live at 106 Arten Ave, and I am sure by now you must have received emails from my 
other families and neighbors expressing the same concerns we all share.  Please 
David, Linda, Doris, and Richmond Hill clerks, listen to the call outs from our 
community, and help us in fighting this opposition. I have 2 boys who enjoy playing 
basketball outside of our house, I do not want to worry about the safety of my children 
playing in front of my house, or going to the parks, or visiting cousins down the street! 
We want to keep our community and homes safe, quiet, neat, peaceful, and beautiful. 
We worked hard to get a home with great value at this community and we won’t allow 
anyone to take that away from us. We urge you to stop Sabella Ridge Estates’ attempt 
to bring up that building to our community! 

Thank you for your attention, and please do not hesitate to reach me if you have any 
questions. 

Winnie Xue and my two boys 

Family of 106 Arten Ave 
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